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Introduction  

 

At the December 17 Board Meeting the SEL Team will have a presentation on the RtI for SEL 

concerns process that has been developed and how the District is implementing that process to 

promote student success. 

 

Executive Summary  

 

The presentation will address why SEL is important, what research tells us, the tiered model of 

school support, universal screening for SEL concerns and the process used to get students 

support to address their SEL needs. 

 

Opportunities for questions will follow the presentation. 


